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                                                                                                     Notice Date: 15.10.2024. 
 
  
 TO ALL RETIREES, 

 

HRMS NOTICE 

DISBURSMENT OF STAFF PENSION FOR THE MONTH OF OCTOBER-2024 ON 
21.10.2024 

 
Currently staff pension is being paid on the last day of the month. However, during the month 
of October, retirees have to renew their IBA’s Group Medical Insurance Policy. Further, 
Deepawali festival is also going to be celebrated on 31.10.2024. 
 
Therefore, to lighten the burden on our esteemed staff pensioners and family pensioners on 
account of payment of premium of IBA’s Group Medical Insurance policy on due date and in 
view of upcoming Deepawali, the authorities are pleased to approve disbursal of monthly 
pension for the month of October 2024 to our staff pensioners (self and family) on 21.10.2024 
instead of 31.10.2024.  
 
It is further informed that the link for submission of Investment details in HRMS is available 
for pensioners till 17.10.2024 on account of early disbursement of pension. Hence all the 
pensioners are requested to submit their investment in HRMS in time to avoid TDS on 
pension due to non-submission of investment details. 
 
May the divine light of Diwali spread peace, prosperity, happiness and good heath in your 
life. 

 
“HAPPY DEEPAWALI” 

 

 

(Sumesh Kumar) 
General Manager 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


